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May 23, 2014

Dear Parties of Interest:

The Portage Wastewater Treatment Plant was constructed near the WPDR tower on U.S. Highway 51 in
1984. Regardless of the weather, our personnel must carry out their duties. Even in very inclement
weather situations we have never had any issues with ice from the tower.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Redelings P.E. é

Director of Public Works/Utilities Manager




